
 

 

**FREE AND CONFIDENTIAL** 
 

Families of the Incarcerated is a group of family members  
in the Lexington, Kentucky area with loved ones incarcerated,  

committed to providing support to one another and provide for a 

smoother transition for the families once their loved ones return 

home.  They meet the 3rd Wednesday of each month at 6:30 PM 

at American National University and welcomes all families who 

are seeking a place of love, support, and encouragement as they 

deal with having a member of their family in prison.  

 
PLEASE RSVP TO: jamrnorton@gmail.com, 859-338-9821 (Jim)  

Upcoming 2017 Monthly Meetings/Topics:  
 

August  16— TBD 
 
September 20 — TBD 
 
October 18 — TBD 
 
November 15— Kristin Harrod, Reentry Branch, Department of Corrections 
 
December 20— TBD 

Bluegrass Families of the Incarcerated, American National University 
2376 Sir Barton Way, Lexington, KY  
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